

For Aug.



Town of St. Paul PO Box 1480 5101-50 Street St. Paul, AB T0A 3A0

July 12, 2017

His Worship Steve Upham County of St. Paul 5015-49 Ave St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4

Dear His Worship Upham:

The Town of St. Paul recently received a letter from Ricardo Miranda, Minister of Culture and Tourism, encouraging our community to submit a joint bid with partnering municipalities to host the 2020 Alberta Summer Games.

This information was brought forward at our Regular Council Meeting on June 26, 2017 and the following motion was made:

That the Town of St. Paul submit a letter to the neighboring communities, Cold Lake, Bonnyville, Elk Point, Glendon and County of St. Paul for the interest to cohost the 2020 Alberta Summer Games.

We look forward to your reply regarding your interest in submitting a partnered bid to cohost the 2020 Alberta Summer Games.

Sincerely

Glenn Andersen

Mayor

cc. Craig Copeland, Mayor of Cold Lake

cc. Laura Papirny, Mayor of Glendon

cc. Parrish Tung, Mayor of Elk Point

cc. Gene Sobolewski, Mayor of Bonnyville

Town Office: 5101-50 Street

Phone: 780-645-4481

Fax: 780-645-5076